
HEB ISD School Health Advisory Committee 



-The Stop the Bleed Course is being offered to 7-12th grade students on 03/02/22 at 6:00 pm 
at the Pat May Center. Parents received an email to preview and sign students up.  

-Tarrant County Diabetes Collaboration meets the 3rd Tuesday of every month at 5:30 
virtually. This information was sent to school nurses and Family Engagement. 

-The 5th grade puberty video will requires a written permission slip from a parent or 
guardian for the student to attend in accordance with HB 1525. The link to the videos for 
parents to preview will be sent via email and they will receive a paper permission slip to be 
turned in prior  to the video date.  
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